
UINR and Community-Engaged CoLab at Dalhousie University are seeking a Research Coordinator to oversee two projects 
focusing on community engagement and facilitation training. 

The first project funded by the Aboriginal Fund for Species at Risk titled Using culturally appropriate approaches to mitigate impacts 
to species at risk from interactions from the Mi’kmaw lobster fishery in Unama’ki, to develop and facilitate best practice training on 
species at risk identification for the Mi'kmaw lobster fishery.

The second project, funded by SSHRC Race, Gender, Diversity (RGD) Initiative grant funded project titled Jiksitatulti’kw: listening to 
each other, to liaise is between UINR, Dalhousie University, communities, and students on a project regarding Mi'kmaw led research. 

It is anticipated that 50% of the candidate’s time will be devoted to each project.

ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS
- Mi’kmaq (required for AFSAR project)
- Experience working in Mi'kmaq communitites in Unama'ki
- Experience in coordination
- A Bachelor degree preferred but not required

YOUR ROLE
- Coordinating with UINR and helping research assistants at the Community Engaged-CoLab
- Liaising with the community, facilitating data collection (e.g., interviews/focus groups), and coordinating events (e.g., community 
workshops) for interactive workshops
- Liaising with other Mi’kmaw organizations with fisheries responsibilities
- Supporting the recruitment of participants

Salary Range $48,709 to $53,938 depending on qualifications and experience. 

Deadline for application: June 28th, 2023   4pm AST
  

Unama’ki Institute of Natural Resources
Employment Opportunity

Research Liaison and Coordinator 
(Full time, three year position, with possibility of renewal)

         Send resumes and cover letter to:
Annie Johnson, Director of Administration 

annie@uinr.ca

Only candidates considered will be contacted for interviews. Personal suitability will be 
considered during the hiring process.  UINR hires on the basis of merit and is committed to 
employment equity. We encourage all qualified persons to apply; however, qualified Aboriginal 
applicants will be given priority in accordance with the Aboriginal Employment Preference 
policy of the Canadian Human Rights Commission.

uinr.ca




